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April 1 CCD Announcement:  
of 4/20 Safety Awareness Month 

Greetings from the  
Cannabis Control Division! 

No, this is not an April Fool’s joke; 4/20 is just around the corner!

The Cannabis Control Division (CCD) would like to provide safe 
strategies for celebrating 4/20 this year. During the month of April, we 
will be providing information each week on how to celebrate lawfully 
and safely.

We would like to remind those participating in 4/20 related 
events that public consumption of marijuana and marijuana 
products remains prohibited in the state of Montana.

At the Cannabis Control Division, our mission is to ensure 
the health and safety of all Montanans through fair 
administration, education, and enforcement of the Montana 
Marijuana Regulation and Taxation Act (MMRT). The public’s 
health, safety, and well-being are always our top priority. 

Scan QR for more 
information  
on 4/20 Safety 
Awareness Month. 


